
We are thrilled to announce some

exciting updates to our business! Our

calendars are fully completed and ready

for you to start planning your child's

summer fun! In addition, our seasonal

staff will be returning next month,

bringing their enthusiasm and expertise

to ensure a fantastic experience for your

children. As we kick off a great month

ahead, we are also gearing up to

celebrate Mother's Day with a special

event - muffins with mom! But with a

twist - stay tuned for more details

coming soon. Thank you for your

continued support and we can't wait to

create more wonderful memories with

your little ones. Much love from

TOTWPS!

Our teacher of the month
for May is Ms. Erika! We
are so grateful for all of
Ms. Erika’s hard work and
love she shows to her
students! She shows up
with a smile every day
and is always willing to
help wherever we need
her! Thank you to Ms.
Erika!
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Hayden Franklin- 05/03Kaiicen Hodge- 05/05Allison Moore- 05/09Blake Carabeo- 05/16Zuri Chairez- 05/20Nyla Sarangi- 05/26
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DATES!!!
KEY
- 05/03 - Spirit day: Dress up in

your best Star Wars outfit

-05/06 - Teacher Appreciation

Week: Start of teacher
appreciation week! 
- 05/13 - Muffins with Mom:

Come by and enjoy some muffins

with your little one! 7:30am-9:30

am
 - 05/24 - MISD OUT: MISD out

of school. 
- 05/27 - CLOSED: Closed for

Memorial Day! 
- 02/31 - Spirit day: Dress up as

a Farmer!

Read More On

UpcomingBirthdays!

Follow us on


